
IMPORTANT COURT NOTICE 

Beginning June 3, 2020, our office will resume holding in-person dockets in compliance 

with the Emergency Orders issued by the Supreme Court of Texas, Texas Office of Court 

Administration, Texas Court of Criminal Appeals and CDC guidelines regarding social 

distancing measures and all other restrictions and precautions. 

  

All court hearings after March 18
th

, 2020, have been rescheduled and court notices were 

mailed out to the address our office has on file.  

  

For any questions please call us at (281)341-3742 and press "0" to speak to a clerk.  

  

*Please continue to check our website for any updates*  

  

*Updated 06/02/2020  

 


